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Craig, Sondra

From: Carol Arlt <carolarlt@centurytel.net>
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 5:34 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: UWL parking ramp

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi City Council members,  
 
Please will you vote to change the zoning so that UWL will be allowed to build another parking ramp? There is a great need for 
more parking.  
 
Thank you, Carol Arlt 
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